
 

Rick Johnson reported via email Fri, 13 Sep 2019 at 2:02 PM 

to: "PDC Support" <pdc@pdc.wa.gov> 

cc: b.rutherford@seattleaquarium.org 

 

Dear Ms. Blacksmith and Mx. Blackhorn: 

  

Attached please fine the Seattle Aquarium’s Incidental Committee Registration and Incidental 

Committee Payments and Political Expenditures Report.  We do not anticipate any further 

payments that would require additional disclosure during 2019. 

  

Please feel free to contact me if you need any additional information. 

  

Sincerely, 

Rick Johnson 
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